
From: Roushan Walsh  

Sent: Wednesday, 15 February 2017 5:04 PM 
To: Chambers - Lee C 

Cc: AMOD 
Subject: Re: AM2014/285 - Social, Community, Home Care and Disability Services Industry Award 

2010 (SCHCDS Award) 

 
Dear Ms Victoria Fijalski, 
 
We respond to the Directions of 14 February 2017. We thank the Commissioner for the opportunity to be 
heard. 
 
We have reviewed the outstanding items (13, 24 and 42) notified in the 06 February 
2017 correspondence to the AWU and advise we will not be pressing these items. 
 
The AWU do not seek to make further appearances in proceedings for this Award and rely on our 
submissions to date. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

Roushan Walsh 

National Legal Officer 

The Australian Workers' Union 

 


